TRUVEN HEALTH ANALYTICS =

50 TOP

CARDIOVASCULAR
————— T -

LAV |

TRUVEN HEALTHANALYTICS =

100 TOP
HOSPITALS

¥ !
OTRER 2014

MEDICAL STAFF

Nowslotter

REPORT

Michele DelVicario, MD, FACC, FRCP (C)

As 2014 comes to a close, it is a wonderful time to reflect on our
many successes we have experienced throughout the year. These
are predominantly reflections...

We survived the deployment of Epic and have thrived.

Providence Little Company of Mary Torrance ministry has achieved
great success and accolades. We continue to lead in patient safety
and outcomes nationally and within the Providence community. Fi-
nancially, we are stable and can be proud of that accomplishment.
In particular, we are making great progress in our philanthropy ef-
forts with the outstanding success of “Sellabration”. We are grate-
ful to our Foundation for making it possible, as well as our patients
and their tremendous generosity throughout the year.

We are continuing to make strides in the renewing and building of
our infrastructure.

Delivering quality patient care is the utmost importance and we
have been recognized in several areas, in particular:

50 Top Cardiovascular Hospitals award (2015)
Top Performer on key quality measures
Leapfrog Group A hospital saftey score
Variety of excellence awards

Named one of the nation’s “Best Hospitals”
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We will strive to achieve even greater heights in the future.

As we move into 2015, | wish to express my deepest gratitude to
our medical staff, caregivers, administration, and all who make our
ministry a home. We should all be proud to be part of this won-

derful community.

| wish you all the happiest of holidays with your loved ones and for
a prosperous, healthy and happy New Year.
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